
Calling
for Your
Input! 

The Florida Department of Elder Affairs recognizes
that the most impactful voices regarding the
opportunities, challenges, and concerns facing older
adults comes from our fellow Floridians, their families,
and caregivers. As we embark on the process of
developing our state’s next four-year State Plan on
Aging, we ask that you please take a few minutes to
share your thoughts and insights with us by
completing a short survey.

Public Input Survey for Florida’s Next State Plan on Aging

https://forms.office.com/g/jqghVkFmAG

https://forms.office.com/g/jqghVkFmAG

